

THE PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

Office of the Clerk of the Council 301-952-3600

July 30, 2021

Madeline S. Kochen, Esq. 401 Farmington Road West Accokeek, MD 20607

RE: Request for Reconsideration - SE-4816 Royal Farms #220 (Accokeek) and ROW Royal Farms #220 (Accokeek) (Remand)

Dear Ms. Kochen:

The Office of the Clerk of the Council received your June 12, 2021 correspondence requesting a reconsideration of the District Council's final decision in SE-4816 Royal Farms #220 (Accokeek) and ROW Royal Farms #220 (Accokeek) (Remand). However, this letter is to advise you that on Tuesday, July 13, 2021, the District Council voted to deny the request for reconsideration.

We appreciate your continued participation and involvement in the proceedings of the Legislative Branch. Feel free to contact me if you have additional questions.

Sincerely,

Donna J. Brown Clerk of the Council

cc: Persons of Record